

ALL SAINTS' CHURCH OF ENGLAND FEDERATION



Newsletter

Week Ending 24.11.2017

Dates for your diary Infant School

29.11.17

• Stay and Read for classes 1,2,3,4 & 5 9am-9.30am

30.11.17

 Celebration of St Andrews' Day (Children to wear blue & white or a Scottish sporting top)

05.12.17

 Book Fair arrives (School Hall 3.30pm—4.15pm every afternoon. Everyone Welcome

12.12.17

Foundation Stage Nativity performance 10am (More dates throughout the week)

Polite Reminders

Dogs of any size are not permitted in the playground unless they are assistance dogs.

Bikes/Scooters of any size or kind should be pushed in the playground. Children and adults should not be riding them.

Dates for your diary Junior School)

30.11.17

 Celebration of St Andrews' Day (Children to wear blue & white or a Scottish Sporting top)

05.12.17

Book Fair arrives (Infant Hall)
 3.30pm-4.15pm every afternoon

07.12.17

- Year 4 Celebration of learning 1.30pm (Everyone welcome)
- Year 6 Celebration of Learning 1.30pm(Everyone welcome) 11.12.17
- KS2 Instrumental Performance for Parents and Carers (Time to be confirmed)



We would like to say a huge Thank You to the funds raised by **Co-op** which has

enabled us to purchase a Bicycle Rack for us to use at the Junior School.

Without the support from our local community and of course you the parents and carers we would not be able to provide facilities like these.



Nativity

It's that time of year when we start getting excited for the little ones Nativity. This year we need a little help. Do you have any old nativity costumes at home or are you a dab hand with a sewing needle and can spare us an hour? If yes, please can you let your child's class teacher know as we are desperately short on costumes.

As we have combined Nursery and FS2 this year we are adding an extra date to the performances.

12.12.17 - 10am 13.12.17 - 10am 14.12.17 - 2pm

Using the school driveway

We are becoming increasingly concerned about the number of parents/carers walking in and out of school using the vehicle entrance and exit, and **not** using the pedestrian paths before and after school each day. We also regularly see parents and children using the driveway as a walkthrough between both schools.

This driveway gets very busy and we worry that it is only a matter of time before someone is injured by a passing car or delivery lorry.

Also, the carpark is for staff use only, unless you have prior permission from Miss Wood. Parents/carers should not be driving through the school grounds at all, unless it is a necessity to collect your child in an emergency.

We thank you for your support and understanding.

CHRISTMAS FAIR

All Saints' Church, Hessle Saturday 25th November 2017 11.00am—2.00pm



There will be a Tombola, Grand Raffle, Cakes, Games and Books for sale, Refreshments, Santa, 'Find the Fifty' And much, much more..

Entrance is free and all proceeds go to the All Saints'
Church fabric fund and mission

fund.



 *

 $^{\wedge}$

4

 $\stackrel{\frown}{\not\sim}$

☆ ☆ ☆ ☆

We would like thank Megan in Year 2 and her friends who decided to make some bracelets to sell alongside the poppies.

Megan even made her own decorated money box with a lock and key to keep the money safe.

These bracelets have been a huge hit with our children.

In total they have raised an amazing £88 to put towards the poppy appeal.

We are very proud of all our kind and generous pupils.



Children In Need Day

Across the federation we had lots of fun activities going on throughout the day. There were sweet tombolas, raffles, splat the teacher, Pudsey

selfies. The list goes on and on..

We had a best dressed competition and all the children looked so amazing that a decision was hard to make.

We have had a count up and we are really pleased to announce that, as a federation we have raised a staggering...

£1931.42

Thank you to everyone who donated so generously.



Shoe Box Appeal

We would like to say a huge thank you to all who supported this project. We collected 117 boxes across the federation - surpassing our target of 100. Well done everyone, they will certainly be appreciated.